

Dear Learners,

You must be aware of the MHRD's initiative "Bharat Padhe Online" to promote Online Education in the times of lock-down due to Corona-Virus. As students of Open and Distance Learning mode, the university has been receiving your numerous suggestions to improve our pedagogy and delivery and imparting of education. You are the ones who consume our services and are best equipped to give recommendations and out-of-the-box ideas in this hour of need.

I call upon you to share your ideas for the betterment of the system of imparting education online through IGNOUs' social media channel, on Twitter under the initiative of "Bharat Padhe Online" by tagging @HRDMinistry & @DrRPNishank and using #BharatPadheOnline. You can also E-mail directly at bharatpadheonline.mhrd@gmail.com

I am sure together we can overcome this and come out even stronger!

Prof. Nageshwar Rao Vice Chancellor, IGNOU